
~Alamos 
NATIONAL LABORATORY 
---EST.1943---

Associate Director for 
Environmental Programs 
P.O. Box 1663, MS K788 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 606-2337 

John Kieling, Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
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Date: JUN 2 4 2014 
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Subject: 15-Day Sampling Notification for Material Disposal AreaL Baseline 
Vapor Sampling 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

On July 14, 2014, Los Alamos National Laboratory is scheduled to begin baseline vapor sampling 
at Material Disposal Area (MDA) L at Technical Area 54. The sampling is being conducted before 
soil-vapor extraction (SVE) interim measure activities are conducted to provide a present-day three­
dimensional description of the plume against which the SVE results can be compared. The 
sampling will be conducted in accordance with the MDA L interim measures work plan from the 
New Mexico Environment Department- (NMED-) approved vapor sampling ports (86 ports in 
25 monitoring wells). Vapor sampling activities are expected to last 2 weeks. 

uestions, please contact Stephani Swickley at (505) 606-1628 (sfuller@lanl.gov). 
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